
#SAF News  

           Monday 5th September 2022  

Headteacher: Katy Tomlinson        Chair of Governors: Terry Yarnall 

109 Southgate, Sutton Hill, Telford, TF7 4HG – Tel: 01952 327820 

www.siralexanderflemingprimaryschool.org.uk 

  Sir Alexander Fleming Primary School and Nursery 

Dear all, 

We hope you have all had an enjoyable summer holiday and are looking forward to sending your children back to school to-
morrow.  

School begins on Tuesday 6th September for all children and we will be delighted to welcome you through the gates at 
8.30am. Please remember that children need to be in school between 8.30 and 8.45am as anything after this time is classed 
as late.  

Some of you may not be aware of where your child's new class is so I have attached a map to this newsletter to help you and 
there will be staff on the gates in the morning to help.  

At the end of term, we issued our uniform expectations and expect all children to attend school in full school uniform. On PE 
days, children will be expected to bring their PE kit to school. If children do not wear the correct school uniform, then a phone 
call home will be made, and it will be expected that uniform is brought to school.  

 

PE Times—starting the first week back! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Times may change so it is helpful for PE kit to be in school all week! 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Year 2 
Mrs Dornan-Steer 
Miss Jones 
 
Year 5 
Mrs Lane 
Miss Harris 

Year 1 
Miss Hullin 
Mrs Lendrum 
 
Year 4 
Mr Pilgrim 
Miss Hall 

Reception 
Mrs Casswell 
Miss Lancett 
 
Enrichment      after-
noons—some activi-
ties will     require 
kit 

Nursery 
am and pm 
 
Year 6  
Year 3  
Year 4 
Alternative slots for 
each class so please 
send kit 

Year 3 
Miss Brown 
Miss Phillips  
 
Year 6 
Mr Johnson 
Mr Broderick 
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    #SAF School Values 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep ourselves and 
others safe by 

making sensible 
choices within 

school, online and 
when in the 
community.

Have the social, 
emotional and 

nurturing skills to 
respect ourselves, 

our families and our 
community.

Be proud of what 
we all achieve by 
aspiring to work 
hard and become 

your best-self!

To overcome barriers 
by attempting 

difficult challenges.
Be resilient, 

independent and 
inquisitive.

To achieve high 
standards with a 
belief that with 

effort anything is 
achievable.

Safe Respect Pride Brave
Success     

SAF Friends of School 

We are looking to recruit 
new members to join a fund-
raising group who are dedi-

cated to organising and supporting 
events in school to help raise money to  
improve our children’s education.  

Our first meeting is in the school hall on 
Monday 12th September at 2pm.  

Come along for a coffee and a chat and 
to find out how you can support your 
school with fun events such as: a Christ-
mas Fair, movie nights, a disco, summer 
fair, picnics and much more! 

The more friends we have, the more we 
can organise and support our school. 

OUTDOOR LEARNING 

Mr Ratcliffe will be developing our outdoor learning 
provision this year and will work with all children 
from Year 2 to Year 6 in our beautiful garden    
areas.  

This will mean that EVERY child will have outdoor 
learning; Nursery, year R and Year 1 will have it 
weekly and Year 2,3,4,5 and 6 will have it fort-
nightly. Each class will send out more information. 

See the timetable below: 

Monday: Year 5 (JL week 1, VH week 2) 

Tuesday: Year 6 (TJ week 1, RB week 2) 

Wednesday: Year 3  (EB week 1, SP week 2) and 
Nursery (every week) 

Thursday: Year 4 (WP week 1, RH week 2) and 
Reception (every week) 

Friday: Year 2 ( HDS week 1, EJ week 2) and Year 
1 (every week) 
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